October 23, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

I highly recommend SiTESPAN as a contractor, owner’s rep, and organizational consultant. They are
technical minded, detail oriented and client focused.

I have been able to involve SITESPAN in several of our facilities across the country. My interaction with
SiTESPAN began in 2013 when we worked together on miscellaneous projects for US Bank in Olathe,
Kansas. Since then, I have engaged SiTESPAN on projects in Portland, Oregon, Minneapolis, Minnesota and
again in Olathe, Kansas.

US Bank has used the SITESPAN team for a variety of services; from design and construction management,
to owner’s representation. The types of projects involve; electrical infrastructure upgrades, force protection,
building shell hardening, and general construction. On each project SITESPAN has consistently delivered
more scope and value than required.

The SiTESPAN team has successfully executed work and represented the needs of US Bank through hard
work and diligent knowledge of our industry. SiITESPAN is continually striving to deliver creative solutions
to our evolving needs. I have no hesitation in recommending SITESPAN for any future opportunities. Please
contact me if you feel that I might be of further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

Gy, I

Randy Starr

Facility Chief Engineer
US Bank Corporation
24101 W. Valley Parkway
Olathe, KS 66061
randy.starr@usbank.com
Office- 913.393.7357
Cell- 913.669.8374
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